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21 February 2023

Canberra Excursion — Final Cost

Dear Parents/Carers

Thank you to all the parents who volunteered to accompany Singleton Public School Year 6 students on the
Canberra excursion. We have drawn out and notified the attending volunteers. Below is the final cost for
the Canberra excursion.

The final cost for the excursion is:

Students: $740.00 Parents/Carers: $825.00

We leave on Monday, 27 March and return on Friday, 31 March 2023.

Please note all money for students and parents/carers is due to the office by 12.30 pm on Friday, 17
March 2023. This year the excursion has to be prepaid by the school to the suppliers.

-

Year 6 Teachers Deanne Brown

Principal



